Task # | 25—03 Date: | 6" February

Task: | Melton Road and Fishpool Brook paths — part 1

An amazing turnout this morning in such cold and misty conditions. 15 volunteers all armed
with brushes, rakes, shovels, or spades tackled the challenge to find the edge.

Starting at the junction of Fishpool Way and Melton Road, we removed all of the leaf mould
from along the edges of the pavement to reclaim the full width of the path again. All the
debris was recycled back onto the hedgerow to provide good quality nutrients.

We then turned into Fishpool Brook path and just carried on doing the same. Along path
behind Pell Close we certainly had to work hard to clear of the leaf debris from the
overhanging tree canopy but what a difference afterwards.

With so many volunteers we made a start removing the build up of leaf mould and soil from
the surrounding pathways including Branston Avn, and the paths leading to Mallard Road,
before running out of energy at around the Swan Close/Newton Close area.

really fantastic effort by everyone today and a warm welcome to new volunteer Angie.

Thanks to the team today: (L-R) Patricia, Andy B, Alistair, Pat, Steve, Angie, Bob, Paula, Nick,
Anne, Andy, lan, Philip, Karen and Trev
Next Task:
Thursday 20" Feb 10:00

Meet: Millennium Park main entrance area — middle of Fishpool Way



